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PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL   
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
Keeping Children Safe in Education 2024 
 
In line with regulations from Keeping Children Safe in Education 2024, North Yorkshire Council’s 
Children and Families’ Service ensures all employment checks are carried out in accordance with the 
relevant Codes of Practice, including enhanced checks through the Disclosure and Barring Service 
(DBS). 
 
Checks on all staff have been made against the Barring List to ensure that they are able to undertake 
unsupervised activities with children in school. 
 
Whilst visiting schools all staff will wear their NYC ID Badge. 
 
If you have any queries or require additional information, please contact us on the above telephone 
number. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mel Hutchinson 
Assistant Director 
Children and Young People’s Service 

Stuart Carlton 
Corporate Director  
Children and Young People’s Service 
 
Mel Hutchinson 
Assistant Director  
Children and Young People’s Service 
 
Children and Families’ Service 
County Hall 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AD 
 
Tel: 0300 131 2 131 
Email: customer.services@northyorks.gov.uk 
Web: www.northyorks.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

Date:  September 2024 


